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ISSO Weekly Newsletter  May 23      

 
ISSO Office Closed on Monday, May 27 for the Memorial Day Holiday 
       ISSO Office will be closed on Monday, May 27 for the Memorial Day Holiday.  
       Memorial Day is a U.S. federal holiday which occurs every year on the final Monday 
       of May.  Memorial Day is a day of remembering the men and women who died while 
       serving in the U.S. Armed Forces.  Many people visit cemeteries and memorials on  
       this day.  
 
ISSO Summer Office Hours 
      ISSO summer office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  
 
Things to Do in the Summer  
        Even though summers might seem a little slow, there are plenty of events going on on 
        campus and around the community.   
        Check out: http://www.uni.edu/unicalendar/ for summer events at UNI 
        http://www.communitymainstreet.org/aspx/calendar.aspx for summer events in  
        Cedar Falls 
        http://www.cedarvalleytourism.org/events.aspx for summer events in Waterloo and  
        Cedar Valley 
        http://www.traveliowa.com/calendar for events around the state of Iowa. 
        Enjoy your summer! 
 
 
Reminder to like our Facebook page 
Remember to like our Facebook page and check for important announcements.  The link 
ishttps://www.facebook.com/UNI.ISSO?ref=tn_tnmn 
 
 
ISSO - Enhancing International Experiences 

 

At any time if you would like to unsubscribe from our mailing list, please reply "unsubscribe" 
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